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Dear Mr. Kropf, 

I’m writing to express my opposition and disappointment in HB3214. I believe this bill 

was left intentionally vague in order to encroach on Oregonian’s liberties. It will 

undoubtedly impact many people’s ability to make a living and enjoy recreational 

activities in this beautiful state. Please acknowledge the wishes of your constituents.  

 

 


